
17/08/2021 

MRS Sonia Spoard 
66 Wallumatta RD 
Newport NSW 2106 
Sonia.spoard@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I am concerned that this proposed development does not reflect the community’s passionate 
request that we do not develop Robertson Road and instead make it a pedestrianised, al 
fresco, village feel and heart of our Newport. I feel this proposal is the start of the slippery slope 
to depriving residents of what we want. Why would you grant permission for this when the 
overall feel, design and plan of the whole of Robertson Road has not yet been finalised and us 
residents not completely or reassuringly heard? This development should not be in any 
isolation and should be regarded as part of the Robertson Road plan. Please hold fire and do 
not go ahead until we know the master plan. Thank you 

Sent: 17/08/2021 5:29:27 PM
Subject: Online Submission


